
Dear Robin,                                                                                                      12 Dec. 2013 

                 

         I truly enjoyed taking the class, again, I have been out of SNF for about 4 

years now, so I found I was able to understand the whole process much more 

clearer the 2nd time around. Robin does a Great Job of Teaching!!  

 

Warmest Regards,  

Dianna Slutzker, RN Director of Nurses  

Cypress Palms an Enhanced Assisted Living Community at The Palms of Largo 


